
Statement on Russia’s Invasion of Ukraine 

 

On February 24, 2022, Russia aggressively began its invasion of Ukraine through 

military force. 

It has been reported that in cities across Ukraine, many civilians including children 

have become victims in addition to the well over one million Ukrainian citizens forced to 

flee becoming refugees. 

We, the Jodo Shinshu Hongwanji-ha Buddhist organization, strongly condemn taking 

human life lightly as well as using military force to unilaterally try to change reality 

through violent actions for no matter what reason. 

In addition to the invasion of Ukraine, the reality is that terrorist attacks and military 

warfare continue across the world. Reiterating our stance against violence, it is our fervent 

hope that a peaceful resolution may be realized as soon as possible and that there be a 

safe return to peace for the people of Ukraine. 

Overcoming conflict that arises through mutual exclusion and differences in thinking 

and values, I firmly believe that through joint efforts, the path to perpetual peace will 

open up to a life of spiritual richness. 
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